
Dear    
SNP Conference 2022: Potential resolution # ‘23 Raising the formal school-start age’
As one of your constituents, I am writing to urge you to support the above resolution. It has been widely covered in the press (e.g. The National and The Herald) and I firmly believe that the introduction of a fully-funded kindergarten stage would have significant impact on the mental and physical health of the next generation, as well as improving educational outcomes.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]From my own personal experience as a ……. I have found that ….. [please complete this if possible, because personal experience has more impact than a formatted letter]

Considerable international evidence shows that a relationship-centred, play-based kindergarten stage is the best way to enhance child development and provide a sound foundation for lifelong learning.  At a time when the effects of the COVID pandemic on the overall development of Scotland’s youngest children are described in a Public Health Scotland report as ‘potentially catastrophic’ we urgently need to adopt this policy. 
I urge you to look at the Upstart Scotland website wwwupstart.scot or to read Play is the Way (Postcards from Scotland, 2021) if you are undecided as to the benefits this policy could have for our country now and in the future. 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
Yours sincerely 

Name 
Address. 
 

